
Notification of the AESO Needs Identification Document 
(NID) filing addressing the need for a transmission capacity 
increase north of the City of Fort Saskatchewan
The Alberta Electric System Operator (AESO) advises you that it intends to file a NID to request approval to 
increase the capacity of the existing transmission line 807L with the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) on 
or after September 29, 2016. 

The AESO is proposing to increase the capacity of a section of the existing transmission line 807L to accommodate 
future growth and enhance reliability of the power supply by ensuring the line will not become overloaded under certain  
conditions. This section of the line is located less than 10 kilometres north of the City of Fort Saskatchewan, between 
the Beamer 233S substation and the Shell AOSP 402S substation, in the counties of  Sturgeon and Strathcona.  For 
more information about the location of the line, please visit www.altalink.ca/projects/view/247/807l-transmission-line-
rebuild and click on Newsletters/Maps/Updates.

Between July and September 2016, the AESO notified stakeholders, including residents, occupants and landowners, 
regarding the need for the proposed transmission system reinforcement, and its intention to apply to the AUC for 
approval of the NID. Once filed, the NID will be posted on the AESO website at www.aeso.ca/807Lcapacityincrease 

In a separate application, AltaLink Management Limited will apply to the AUC for approval to construct and operate the 
specific facilities to meet the identified need.

For more information, please visit  
www.aeso.ca/807Lcapacityincrease   
or contact the AESO at  
1-888-866-2959  
stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca


